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Dear Parents, 
 
The countdown has begun and it is time to welcome the New Year with a fresh mind and heart. We sincerely wish 
that the New Year will be a messenger of joy, happiness, peace, smiles and good tidings for you and your family.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to share some of the achievements of our student during this academic 
session, holiday information and few specific and general guidelines. 
 
I: Achievements: 
 

 Colours of the world event were a huge success with the participation of almost all students. Able 
guidance from teachers coupled with active and enthusiastic participation of students and well supported 
by parents has contributed the event magnanimous and would be cherished in the memories of all the 
current AJites forever. 

 Most of our students have brought laurels to themselves and school by participating in literary and art 
competitions organized by ISC and Hindi Utsav. 

 AJI being an expatriate community utilized the opportunity to celebrate 46th National Day and expressed 
gratitude, love towards nation through stage performances  

 Most of our students have been victorious in Blue Star Sports Fest. 
 In robotics competition held at Abu Dhabi Indian School our students have won the competition 
 
We congratulate all our students who have exhibited extraordinary talents and skills and wish them all 
success in all their future endeavors. 
 

II: Winter Vacation Information:  
 
The last working day for students before the winter vacation is Thursday, 14th December, 2017 
School will reopen for all the classes on Sunday, 7th January 2018. 
 
Once the school reopens after winter vacation, students are expected to wear proper and prescribed winter 
uniform to protect them from winter cold. 
 
Students who do not comply with the guidelines for winter uniform will have to face the sanctions laid down 
as per the school policy. 
 

III: Holiday Assignment:  
 
Holiday assignment to develop independent learning and enhance study skills has been assigned to all the 
students of Grade 1 to 12 so that their vacation can be a mixed experience with fun of investigating, 
exploring, researching and studies. We request the parents to supervise and motivate children to complete 
the tasks assigned by the respective subject teachers.  
 
Once again we express our deep gratitude to whole AJI parent community for your continuous support and 
look forward for the same for the rest of the academic session. 
 

 
-  AJI Administration 
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